
 
 
 

 
      COOCHIEMUDLO ISLAND COASTCARE UPDATE 
  	
						Dunecare Reminder  Saturday 6 February from 2.30-4.30 pm  
 
We look forward to catching-up at the southern entrance of the Melaleuca 
Wetlands(James Street) where the Coastcare flags fly. 
	 
Please wear hat, long-sleeved shirt, long pants, covered shoes, insect repellent and 
sunscreen. BYO water. Refreshments and chat to follow. Any queries please phone 
Vivienne on 0411226363   Newcomers are always welcome to join the friendly crew 
tending the dunes and weeding the wetlands.   
. 
Our Junior Rangers program kick starts year at the same time. We encourage 
families to bring their children or grandchildren along to participate in our monthly 
Dunecare activities, where they'll learn about our special Island environment and 
how to take care of it. Clothing requirements same as the adults. 
 
Focus for February is on "treading lightly"and the importance of disturbing the 
natural environment as little as possible. The session will be led by Bruce 
Wollstein  If you would like to find out more about the Junior Coastcare Rangers, 
please contact Heather Smith  0433 667 315 or Lois Toop  0408 180 
630, lois@bbgroup.com.au 
	


